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Memo
City Manager's Office

TO:

FROM:

DATE: June 5,2008

SUBJECT: Request from Community Conversations on Diversity Committee

As you will recall, on May 27,2008, you referred to staff the request from the Community
Conversations on Diversity Committee for financial support in the amount of $2,500 to promote
a community-wide conversation effort. The Human Relations Commission discussed the request
on May 22,2008, and voted to recommend that the City Council support this request. If the City
Council approves the request for funding, staff is recommending that the $2,500 be allocated
from the Local Option Sales Tax fund.

If funding is approved, the staff will work with the Committee to finalize an agreement for the
use of the funds.
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Mayor and Members of the City Council

Assistant City Manager Sheila Lundt *ilIA


